
YEAR 11 NEWSLETTER 

Welcome to our Year 11 
Newsletter. 

This has been an unbelievably busy term for our Year 11 
students, they have been busy with college/apprenticeship 
applications and interviews as well as preparing for and sitting 
their mock exams. We are so proud of the grit, determination 
& resilience that our students have demonstrated throughout.  

Thank you to all our wonderful teachers who have been 
running afterschool intervention sessions, this really does give 
our students the extra knowledge and confidence needed to 
help them succeed.  

Prom committee have been busy, planning and organising this 
years prom, read on to see what they have been up to. 

Not long until our summer exams begin. One last push Year 11
– you have got this! 

Mrs Churches & Mrs Broadley 



REACH STARS 

 

Stars of 11VCA 

Stephanie B 

Charlie P 

Alfie S 

Evan H 

Maria S 

Stars of 11SPH 

Stefan G 

Meah G 

Jaime-Leigh E 

Mason W 

Amelia S 

Stars of 11DRO 

Bethany B 

Maddison B 

Lillie F 

Fallon N 

Oliver H 

Stars of 11CTO 

Logan W 

Carly P 

Olivia C 

Jensen F 

Weronika T 

Stars of 11DAB 

Macy R 

Nikolay N 

Adam E 

Ben W 

Tegan M 





Subject Awards 

Well done to the our subject award winners. 



PROM COMMITTEE  

Prom 2023!!!! 
 

Votes are in and the prom theme has successfully been chosen. 
The theme that won the overall vote for this yearôs prom isé

OLD MONEY.  

This theme of óold moneyô was 
fairly chosen by each Year 11 
student. Each Year 11 tutor 
group was shown a presenta-
tion of a various selection of 
prom theme ideas (Created by 
the Prom Committee)  

With a fair and equal vote this 
theme, óold moneyô was then 
chosen to be this years prom 
theme. 

The idea of Old Money , as 
you can imagine, is going to 
consist of colours such as: 

Gold 

Silver 

White. 

This year,s prom will take place at THE 
OAKLANDS, on the 13TH of July 2023 

Written by Courtney 

Stone Year 11 



A reminder that homework club will 

continue next term, every lunchtime 

in S6. All Year 11 students welcome. 

 

 

 

Have a lovely Easter Holiday. We 

look forward to seeing you all next 

term. 


